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      12 December 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have unfortunately received a number of complaints about parking, when 
parents/carers are collecting students at the end of the academy day. 
 
Areas such as the residential housing estate opposite the academy, Sherdley 
Manor Care Home, the Bull & Dog Pub and Small Wonders Nursery are privately 
owned, and so we would advise you not to park within these areas please. 
 
We have agreed to send this email to all parent/carers, to make you aware of the 
ongoing issue and to inform you of their future planned use of parking measures 
(fines and clamps). 
 
Please can we ask you to be mindful of this and now find alternative/safe means of 
collecting students from the academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
The Sutton Academy 
 


